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Thank you to everyone who gave a shoe box, they were collected          

yesterday! Also a big thanks for all the generous food bank donations and 
the tombola prizes today! 

 
 W/C 9th Dec - We have some new play equipment being installed this week so please supervise your 

children closely before and after school, ensuring they are in school on time and collected promptly 
to avoid any vehicles.  

 
 Tuesday 10th Dec - Years 3 & 4 will be swimming on Tuesday 10th December so please remember 

swimming kits. 
 
 Thursday 12th Dec - Reception and years 1, 2 and 3 will be doing their Christmas nativity at 

Whitemead and will need a packed lunch. Please drop your children at Whitemead for 9:15am. 
 
 Friday 13th Dec - Our Christmas jumper day and Christmas school dinner will be on Friday 13th. 

Please don’t feel as though you need to purchase a Christmas jumper, any jumper will do. Just to 
clarify, Christmas jumper/normal jumper is to be worn with normal uniform, it is not non uniform 
day. 

      We will also be holding our Christmas Fayre from 3:30 - 5:00pm.* 
 
 Thursday 19th Dec - The whole school will be going to a Christmas Pantomime at Monmouth Savoy 

Theatre during school hours. We ask that children bring a packed lunch on this day, feel free to 
make it a Christmas themed lunchbox by including some party food or by decorating their lunchbox. 
If your child usually has “free school meals” please let either the office or the class teacher know 
if you would like a packed lunch ordered. School will also finish at 2pm this day. 

 
 Friday 20th Dec - Inset day. 
 
 Monday 6th Jan - Monday 6th January is our first day back in the new year.  
 
 Monday 13th Jan - Clubs restart—more info to follow. 
 

Important Information 
 

 As a reminder the beginners gym club will start on 13th January until Monday 10th February. 
 Please ensure your child/ren have their PE kit in school every day. We will no longer be phoning 

home for forgotten PE kits, they will just sit the lesson out unless they are able to borrow kit. 
 If anyone would like to donate cakes for the Christmas fayre that would be great.  
 As a reminder the Office is open 8:30 - 3:30pm Monday, Tuesday and Thursday, 9:30 - 2:30pm 

Wednesday and 9:30 - 3:30pm Friday. 
 
 

Friday 6th December 2019 


